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b) The pregnant employee’s wage records of the 12 months preceding the commencement of maternity leave as 

half of 2021.

3. Statutory Paternity Leave 

The period in which a male employee is able to take paternity leave has increased from a 10-week period to a 

4 weeks before the expected date of delivery and ending 14 weeks from the actual date of delivery if the child is 

Employers should consider reviewing their employment contracts and employment policies to ensure that any 
relevant provisions do not contravene the statutory requirements. Human Resource teams (“HR”) should keep 
abreast of the changes and the applicability of the Amendment. It is important that HR and accounts teams maintain 
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